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CALENDAR OF EVENTS    (page # in parentheses) 
 
As our May-Jun newsletter went to press, the Chapter had canceled or gone virtual with all of our events at least through 

May, to support local efforts to limit the spread of COVID-19 and to keep it at levels that our healthcare system can 
support.  This revised calendar, published October 31, 2020, lists the events that actually happened. 

 
May 2 Sat GNGT Live 2020 Kickoff (3) 
May 9 Sat GNGT Live Session #2 (3) 
May 12 Tue Conservation Committee meeting (5) 
May 16 Sat GNGT Live Session #3 (3) 
May 22 Fri Program – Lichen Diversity  ̶  Miller (1) 

Jun 9 Tue Conservation Committee meeting (5) 
Jun 10 Wed Photo Group photo sharing (3) 
Jun 13 Sat GNGT Live Session #4 (3) 
Jun 13 Sat Newsletter submittal deadline 

Jun 18 Thu Program  ̶  Whittall (ppnd. from Mar. 20)
 

The next Chapter board meeting was held Wednesday, June 17 at 7:00pm via teleconference. 
Board meetings are open to all Chapter members and their guests. 

 
For more information or to attend, see the Chapter’s Meetup page, at www.meetup.com/California-Native-Plant-Society-

Santa-Clara-Valley-Chapter or contact Chapter Vice President Johanna Kwan at 1calnative@gmail.com. 
(Reminder: all the events in this calendar were virtual, that is, held over live teleconference such as Zoom.) 

 
 

The California Native Plant Society is a statewide non-profit organization of amateurs and professionals with a common 
interest in California’s native plants.  The Society, working with its local chapters, seeks to increase understanding and to 
preserve the rich heritage of the native flora for future generations.  Membership is open to all.  Individual memberships 
are $50.00 per year.  If you have questions about your newsletter subscription, please contact membership@cnps-

scv.org.  Address changes may be submitted to cnps@cnps.org; please put “member address change” in the subject line. 
The Blazing Star web address: www.cnps-scv.org.  Acknowledgement: Anne Warren for the Blazing Star logo.  Printed on recycled paper. 


